
 

 
 

BASTIN ROAD AT BASTIN HILL PROJECT & QUESNEL-HYDRAULIC ROAD 
PROJECT UPDATE – JULY 2023  

Bastin Road resurfacing  

As part of ongoing road maintenance, resurfacing of Bastin Road is underway from Gravelle Ferry Bridge to the 
intersection of Bastin Road and 2700 Forest Service Road. This work is expected to continue through mid-July 
2023. 
 
Drivers can expect increased activity in the area while this work is being done and are asked to use caution while 
travelling through the project site. 
 

Upcoming works for the Bastin Road at Bastin Hill Project and the Quesnel-Hydraulic Project  

As part of technical information-gathering for the Bastin Road at Bastin Hill Project and the Quesnel-Hydraulic 
Road Project, crews are scheduling geotechnical investigative work to take place later this summer.  

 
Details on when these work activities are scheduled to begin and their duration will be provided once details are 
confirmed.  

 
In the interest of safety, we ask members of the public to stay clear of equipment and work areas.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact:  
 
Paul Rae   
Project Manager, Quesnel-Hydraulic Road Project and Bastin Road at Bastin Hill Project   
E: Quesnel.Hydraulic@gov.bc.ca or Bastin.Hill@gov.bc.ca  
C: 250-682-6656  
 
For more information on these projects and the Cariboo Road Recovery Projects, please visit gov.bc.ca/cariboo.  
 
 

to come in the coming months,  
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